6535 West Jewell Avenve
AM Radio
990 KHz

1,000 watts

DENVER, COLORADO 80226
922-1189

November 20, 1971

Mr. Carl W. Dahelstein

3300 North 56th St.

Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Sir:

This is to confirm your reception of KRKS Radio St&tion

on October 27, 1971, from 6:55PM to 7:15 PM CDT, on the

basis of your reception report.
Yours truly,

Fobert L. Snyder
Chief Engineer

“Seek Ye First the Kingdom of God and His Righteousness”—Matthew 6:33



